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To the Residents, 

The four of us have had the unique opportunity to work alongside you and watch you 

grow throughout the last three years. During an extremely turbulent time at Jefferson, in 

the city of Philadelphia, and the larger healthcare landscape you all have been the 

constant presence that has kept the Jefferson IM residency culture alive.  

Jefferson residents are: Compassionate, intelligent, dedicated, fun, and resilient.  But 

most of all, Jefferson residents look out for each other and have each other’s backs. This 

is the culture that brings people to our program and the culture that makes residency 

training which would otherwise be grueling into a manageable, and at times, fun 

experience. You all have embodied this culture, and we as well as the residency program 

are so grateful to each and every one of you.  

While it is sad that we are now parting ways, we are so proud to have called you all 

colleagues during these crazy years, and we could not imagine a better group of people 

to have gone through this with than you. It’s been an honor and a privilege to be your 

Chieves this year. We cannot wait to work alongside you and see all that you will 

accomplish in your careers. Cheers to you all! 

Sincerely, 

Cristina Angelo, MD 

Katie Duffey, MD 

Evan Nardone, MD 

Michelle Perkons, MD 
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